
Social Committee REPORT-   MARCH 15, 2022 
 
The Committee thanks NVR Rich Thomas and Board Members Betsy Marshall and Terese Helberg, our 
Liaison, for their generous support of our efforts and budget this last year. 
We also thank our committee members for their time, effort, and creativity executing a variety of 
events; Bob Schultz for sending our many email requests instantaneously; Ann Kasperski for her flyer 
assistance and event updates to our website; and all our neighbors for their support and patience this 
year. 
 
“Life is what happens, when you are busy making plans.” In part, this summarizes our Season. 
Our first event kicked off the Season in Fall 2021. Famous Dave’s catered our Welcome Back outdoor 
event. Over 80 neighbors attended. It was great to see our friends and meet new neighbors. With 
enthusiasm, we proceeded to execute our January event. Unfortunately, due to Covid complications, we 
cancelled our Vista Room Dinner Event. We invited our neighbors to the February 1, 2022. Pelican Sound 
Concert in the Park, but Pelican Sound cancelled it. We instead rescheduled this informal event for the 
March 1st   Concert and we all enjoyed our Circle of Conversation and music in the Park.  
 
Our final Committee event is “Gleneagle’s Olympics in the Park” on Sunday,  March 20th from 3-5:00.   
Our co-chairs plan a fun, relaxing, afternoon. On March11th the Committee held a final wrap up meeting. 
All residents are welcome to join any time during the year. Contact any committee member.  We 
optimistically look forward to the 2022-23 Social Season! 
 
Treasurer’s Report  
Our Fall 2021 beginning balance was $465.33 including $250 from the Board and our Spring balance of 
$215.33. After our Fall event, the January 2022 balance was $397.33. The estimated Spring Cash on 
hand will be $322.33 (with $75 in estimated expenses for the March 20th event). The Social Committee 
appreciates and looks forward to any new approved allocation from the Board to supplement the 2022-
23 event expenses and new Gleneagles Signage.  
 
Current Social Committee Members are: 
Sandi Cole, Chris Dennison (Secretary), Patti DeWolfe, Christine Dion, Barb Eckhard (Treasurer), Valerie 
Fuller, Terese Helberg (Board Liaison)), Barbara Readey, Karen Redman, Barbara Sullivan, Stacy Strojny, 
and Linda Stypulkowski.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Chris Dennison, Secretary 


